Stanbridge Lower School



Tilsworth Road Stanbridge LU7 9HY

Telephone: 01525 210328

Newsletter No 26

Contact Tracing During the Easter Holidays

Schools and further education providers are to continue with contact tracing over Easter, similar to the arrangements over Christmas.

Staff, students, parents and carers only need to inform the school or further education provider of a positive case where they developed symptoms within 48 hours of being in their education setting. Staff at Stanbridge are asked to assist in identifying close contacts and advising self-isolation, as the individual may have been infectious whilst in their education setting. Parents will be contacted by Miss Godwin, Miss Hughes or Mrs Davies via a telephone call. A message will be left if you are unavailable and a follow up text message will be sent as well to ensure the message is received.

Where pupils or staff test positive for coronavirus (COVID-19) during the holidays, having developed symptoms more than 48 hours since being in an education setting, we are not required to take any action. Staff, parents and carers should follow contact tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace.

Where pupils need to self-isolate due to contact with a positive case during the holidays, we do not need to be informed about this until the first day of the summer term.

Please remember to collect your children on 1.30 pm on the last day of term, this Friday, as we are closed for cleaning. We look forward to everyone returning to school on 13th April for the start of the summer term.

Vacancies at Stanbridge

We are currently advertising for a person to join our team at Stanbridge working on a 1-1 basis supporting a child's learning in the classroom from 9 - 3.30 pm daily, term time only. The person must have experience of working with children. Please read the advert which will be available to view on our website soon.





"We believe in our children"













